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4th Project Meeting, War in Films, in Estonia
1st EPAL of Karditsa, continuing its European course in 2022, travelled to Estonia for the European Erasmus + programme entitled: "War in Films" and code 2019-1-PL01-KA229-064975_2. Five students accompanied by our school teachers, the principal Dailiani Ioanna and Simita Maria, involved in the 4th project meeting which took place in Tamsalu in Estonia from 14 to 18 February 2022. The participating countries in this programme are Greece, Estonia, Poland, Turkey and Belgium.
The main deliverable of the work is a film entitled "The violinist". The script of the film is based on the book "The Mozart Question" by Michael Morpurgo. This book is one of the three of its kind in the "WAR PLAYS" series. The shooting of the first part of the film took place at this meeting. The film will be completed at the last meeting of the partners in Turkey. All the students from all the participating countries have a role in the film, as actors, extras, screenwriters, directors, cameramen, sound engineers and generally they are the ones who participate in any position the film needs to be completed.
Indicative are some of the benefits that the students gained as described by themselves: (a) learning how a film can help understand and interpret historical events. Film as an important tool in education – a supplement to history books, (b) organizing group work, dividing roles/tasks in a group. Using ICT skills to write a script, evaluating sources on the Internet, (c) use English at a high level to support the script and many more that cannot be captured in a few lines of a text, but we are sure that they will accompany them for a lifetime.
Note that all activities were carried out always taking into account the protection and hygiene measures against the Covid-19 pandemic.
1st EPAL of Karditsa, has undertaken in the past and will continue to do so, innovative actions that contribute to improving the quality of education provided to our students. He has also made efforts to take advantage of opportunities that offer our teachers and students even more knowledge and experience, which will prove useful for their schoolwork and personal life.
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